
2024 SONS OF ERIN AUXILIARY DUES 

REGULAR YEARLY MEMBERSHIP - $40 
SENIORS 55 AND UP - $20.00 

MONTHLY MEETINGS ARE HELD AT 12:30PM ON THE FIRST SUNDAY OF THE MONTH AND ALL 
MEMBERS ARE WELCOME AND ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND!   

PLEASE COMPLETE ALL CONTACT INFORMATION SO THAT WE CAN KEEP YOU UPDATED!  
 

MEMBER #      PHONE     

NAME:           

STREET:           

CITY:           

STATE:      ZIP:     

EMAIL:           

PLEASE CONSIDER SUPPORTING THE CLUB WITH ADDITIONAL VOLUNTARY CONTRIBUTIONS: 

ENTERTAINMENT FUND: $   BUILDING FUND: $   
SCHOLARSHIP FUND:  $   FLOAT COMMITTEE: $   
PARADE COMMITTEE:  $   COLLEEN COMMITTEE: $   

 

MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO SONS OF ERIN AUXILIARY. 

NOTE THERE IS A $10 LATE FEE FOR PAYMENTS RECEIVED AFTER DECEMBER 31, 2023.  

ONCE PAYMENT RECEIVED, YOUR EXISTING CARD WILL BE RE-PROGRAMMED FOR 2024.   
NO NEW CARDS WILL BE ISSUED UNLESS DEFECTIVE OR LOST ($5 FEE TO REPLACE LOST CARD).  

 
DROP COMPLETED FORM AND DUES PAYMENT IN MAILBOX IN DOWNSTAIRS LOUNGE OR MAIL TO: 

 

KAREN REGAN 
78 GRANVILLE ROAD – UNIT 8 

WESTFIELD, MA  01085 
To receive club’s newsletter and other communications via email, subscribe at 

www.sonsoferin.com   
For a mailed hard copy notify: SOE Newsletter PO Box 1136 Westfield, MA Attn: Karen Casey 

 

to keep up with the latest news. (Westfield Mass Sons of Erin Women’s Auxiliary) 


